
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Named after the idea of guests huddling around in the central amenity area between four contemporary 

style luxury tiny homes, Huddle at Crooked Creek, LLC was created in September 2021 by daughter 

mother team, Ali and Sherri Crook, after they realized that there was a large unmet demand for unique 

short term rental spaces in Dahlonega, GA. Each home is 500sq ft. featuring a luxury king size bed in the 

loft and a plush queen size sleeper sofa in the main living space. Each unit is appointed to comfortably 

accommodate up to 4 people whether you are looking for a space to gather for a special occasion or for 

a quiet mountain getaway. Because of Huddle’s close proximity to wineries, wedding venues and the 

Dahlonega town square, the central amenity area has been specially designed to accommodate groups, 

while each of the tiny houses provide our guests with the space and privacy desired by many when 

traveling in large groups. The central area is anchored by the 40’ repurposed shipping container which 

has a 20’ opening in the side that connects the large community deck and to a covered seating area. The 

area features grills, a food prep station and outdoor dining space. 

“Because of the hard work of so many before us, we were able to build 4 tiny homes on 2 acres to be 

used as short-term vacation rentals for the many visitors who come for all the great attractions 

Dahlonega and Lumpkin County offer tourists. Due to the high demand for places to stay in the area, my 

mom (Sherri Crook) and I (Ali Crook) realized it would be great to build a community of tiny homes 

together so that groups and families could come gather in one place, but still have the privacy desired by 

many when traveling in large groups. I designed a contemporary modern tiny home that is open and 

cozy for guests. We also purchased a 40′ shipping container and we were able to get a pavilion permit to 

build a 40′ deck that attaches to the deck for an outdoor living space that we have named “The Huddle.” 

On the back of The Huddle is a giant “Greetings from Dahlonega” mural. We have had to teach more 

than one guest how to pronounce the name!” 

 

https://huddletinyhomes.com/

